
 

Moses Lake 

Classic Car club General Meeting 

February 12, 2018  

Meeting was called to order by President Karen Crook at 7pm, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.                                                                                                                                                                   

Total number of members attending tonight's meeting was 34. 

Prosser's Best Western is offering room discounts to anyone that attends their 4th of July car show, be 
sure to call ahead. 

WEB MASTER: Paul Boehm; Cruzin Magazine has honored our club by posting a photo of Paul's 
vintage automobile, way to go! 

Last month's car of the month had the wrong year copied and pasted to it, O-well, you have to 
wonder did it make the car look older or younger! 

OLD BUSINESS; no takers  

NEW BUSINESS; Cancer Foundation Dance Promotion was a big successes in offering rides in Paul's 
Kaiser for a whopping $450 big ones, good job Paul! 

Don & Kathy Haack can now say goodbye to an old friend and comrade known as AKA the "DUCK" for 
it has found a new master - 1965 Ford Pickup Truck that was seen hitching a ride on the back of a Tow 
Truck just as if they where meant for each other or, that's why owner Gary Craig was hoping nobody 
saw him trucking down the road. 

Happy Birthday to Kathy, Nancy and Bob, may you all have a wonderful day. 

Karen asked if Dave Church was going to take on the Poker Run again for this year's Car Show and Don 
had talked to him and he said yes he would. 

50/50 - $32.00 dollars goes to Mike Treadwell  

Door Raffle - goes to Tim he wins a $20 dollar certificate for Bob's Restaurant.  

Those who won a lighted Rose were - Norm, Ann, Glenda, Joe M, congrats.  

Car of the month goes to none other than our President Karen Crook  

Judy will head up the Continental breakfast during the car show.  

Club won't have to supply cones. 

Bob wants to know if the club is going to give money to Big Bend this February 

 or March to the Automotive Program if they are going to still be there. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:15.  



Car of the Month 

February 2018 Car of the Month 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Clay Crook - 1959 Ford Four Door 

 Clay Crook - 1959 Ford Four Door. 

 
A sad 1959 Ford speaking, 

"I am a 1959 Ford 4 door car with a 292 cu V-8 and a 3 speed stick with overdrive transmission 
which my driver bought in October of 1973.  
I was his personal car until 1993 when my engine needed to be overhauled and he was too lazy 
to do that so he bought another car.  
We used to take trips together with the family pulling a 1969 Jolly Roger boat, which was parked 
in front of me until last summer.  
Where is my boat friend?  
So here I sit, in his shop with all the other cars and wonder if he is ever going to rebuild my 
engine." 

 


